
 
 

 

Please be advised that Parkway Enterprises Ltd. will begin reconstruction of 8th Avenue between 

51st street and 52nd street starting June 16, 2025, and continue into late summer. Construction 

work will include replacement of both the water main and the sanitary sewer, including residential 

services to property line, and roadway reconstruction, sidewalk replacement. 

  

The Contractor will begin mobilizing in equipment and supplies the week of June 16, 2025, and 

will begin closing off 8th Avenue from 51st Street to 52nd Street, including the closure of the 52nd 

Street intersection to through traffic. Parking will be limited to adjacent streets   

  

For the safety of our workers, and the public, please adhere to all traffic signage posted within the 

construction zone.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation during this 

time.  

  

Thank you, 

 

 
  


